
From: Clark, Alex <aclark@sccommerce.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/6/2016 8:58:36 AM
Subject: DRAFT Statement

Good morning Chaney –
 
Below is the draft statement, approved by Secretary Hitt, that we recommend providing to Maya at the Post & 
Courier, in response to her question yesterday. Her deadline is noon tomorrow (07/07).
 
Over the last five and a half years, Team South Carolina has been committed to building credibility – both 
nationally and internationally – and cultivating a positive business environment within our borders. As a 
result, companies from all corners of the globe, representing a variety of industries and cultural 
backgrounds, have made the decision to invest in our state. In economic development, businesses locate 
where they know they can be profitable and have success. Moving forward, our team’s efforts will 
continue, ensuring that we’re providing our companies with the resources needed to do just that,” said 
Secretary of Commerce Bobby Hitt. [DRAFT]
 
Thanks –
Alex
 
Alex Clark
Deputy Director of Marketing and Communications
South Carolina Department of Commerce
1201 Main Street, Suite 1600
Columbia, SC 29201
803.737.0685 direct
www.SCcommerce.com
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